







Inman Square Intersection Improvements

Community Meeting: Tuesday, January 24

The City is currently developing plans to improve the intersection of Hampshire St and Cambridge St in Inman Square. The first public meeting for this project will be held on **Tuesday, January 24**. We encourage community members to attend to learn more about the design options and to provide feedback.

Inman Square Intersection Improvements Community Meeting Tuesday, January 24, 6-8 PM Cambridge Hospital, 3rd Floor 1493 Cambridge St

City staff will present the project details and design options, then attendees will have a chance to review each option in an open house format and speak with project staff.

For more information on this project, please visit www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/inmansquare. To be added to the project email list, please contact Kelly Dunn, DPW Community Relations Manager at kdunn@cambridgema.gov.

